Disaster Recovery Centersto Close on
Sundays

Release Date: February 16, 2023

ATLANTA - All FEMA Disaster Recovery Centers in Georgia will be closed on
Sundays, starting Feb. 19, 2023. Regular hours will resume Monday through
Saturday.

The centers provide one-on-one help to people affected by the Jan. 12 severe
storms, straight-line winds and tornadoes. Recovery specialists from FEMA, the
state and the U.S. Small Business Administration (SBA) are available to provide
information on available services, explain assistance programs and help survivors
complete or check the status of their disaster applications.

Centers are located in Butts, Henry, Jasper, Meriwether, Newton, Spalding
and Troup counties.

For disaster recovery center locations and the latest information on Georgia’s
recovery from the severe storms, straight-line winds and tornadoes, visit
fema.gov/disaster/4685. You may also follow @GeorgiaEMAHS/Twitter,
Facebook.com/GeorgiaEMAHS, @FEMARegion4/Twitter and
Facebook.com/FEMA.
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